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NMACC . 
 
Greetings to you during this final week of June and as we welcome these much-anticipated seasonal monsoons to our 
Four Corners region. While campus remains quiet during these summer months, there is ongoing preparation among our 
faculty and staff behind the scenes to ensure a safe return to campus this fall. We eagerly anticipate our students’ return 
to the classrooms and labs in August, and I encourage all students to register for the fall semester at your earliest 
convenience.  


